
April 28th, 2020 
 
The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, Iowa, met pursuant to law and rules of said board in 
special session at 9:00 a.m. this meeting was building inspection, with the following members 
present: Charles Parkhurst, Chairman; Darin Haake, Vice-Chairperson; and Supervisor Steve Kenkel 
and Mark Maxwell, Clerk.   
 

A motion was made by Haake with a second by Kenkel, to approve the minutes of the April 21stth 
special meeting.  AYES:  Unanimous   NAYES: None 
 
The Supervisors visited the Courthouse, Courthouse Annex and Sheriffs complex.  Much discussion 
was held with individual instances of maintenance dominating discussion.  No major issues were 
brought up and the Department heads contacted reported very few issues for discussion. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:55 AM 
 
 
 

_______________________________________ 
Charles Parkhurst,  Chairman 

ATTEST: 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Mark L. Maxwell 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 
 


